
Hello, neighbors! I’m glad hurricane 

Joaquin decided not to spend fall break in our 

backyards. We’re definitely hoping for a quiet 

storm season. If you notice any hanging limbs or 

dead trees in the common areas, please let me 

know (or Berkeley). Around the neighborhood, 

we completed tree limb work this spring, we’ve 

done some electrical work at the pool,  the new 

clubhouse furniture has arrived, and we have a 

new message board coming soon. The old message 

board will be taken down and put in the fall 

dumpster. I continue to receive compliments on 

the new landscaping company, and we’re hoping 

to be awarded additional grant money for a few 

new projects. I feel like we have a lot of new 

residents in the neighborhood, so I want there to 

be opportunities for people to get to know each 

other a little better. So far, we have the annual  
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Our annual meeting is 
scheduled for December 3, at 
the WJCC library in Toano. I 
need your help.  We have 381 
homes in our community. Last 
year, we had about 35 
homeowners present at the 
meeting, less than 10%. To 
have a quorum of more than 
20%, we need to have at least 

77 homes represented in 
person or by proxy.  To get 
to 77, I was literally texting 
people as the meeting was 
starting to ask them to get 
forms to us. Each home will 
be mailed a proxy form and 
official meeting notice.  
Please drop it off with a 
neighbor that is attending the 

meeting, with Berkeley, or to 
a board member. Digital 
forms are acceptable.  You can 
fax, or take a photo of 
your signed form and text 
or email it to me. I’ll print 
i t  f o r  t h e  m e e t i n g . 
Corinne Picataggi 
757-871-3311 
corinnepicataggi@hotmail.com 

P a r t i c i p a t i o n—a n n u a l  m e e t i n g  

Visit our website, where you can join an email list:  http://villagesofwestminster.org 

November 7 is our annual 
fall  yard sale,  and 
November 14 we’ll have a 
dumpster available from 8 
am to noon.  The swim team is 
also having a yard sale in the 
clubhouse.  If you’d like to 
donate items for the team to sell, 
they’ll accept donations on 
Thursday and Friday.  See flyer 
to right for items accepted.  

C O M M U N I T Y  

Y A R D  S A L E  &  

D U M P S T E R  

Fall Festival scheduled, and we’re going to try a 

Halloween party for adults. We’ll also do our 

annual cookie swap. Find dates for community 

events and meetings on the next page. 

Sincerely, 

Corinne Picataggi 

S O C I A L :  C h e c k  f a c e b o o k  a n d  t h e  w e b s i t e  f o r  u p c o m i n g  s o c i a l  

a c t i v i t i e s :  G a r d e n  C l u b ,  V i l l a g e  s o c i a l s ,  F a l l  F e s t i v a l !  



Neighbor 

Spotlight 

I’d like to thank neighbor 

John Lawson for attending to 

the trash cans at the club-

house. Mr. Lawson has vol-

unteered for years, pulling 

those cans to the curb and 

returning them each week in 

the off season.  Thank you so 

much for your time! 

Do you have a story you’d 

like to share with your 

n e i g h b o r s ?  

We’d like to 

spotlight the 

achievements, 

a d v e n t u r e s , 

service, and announcements 

of community members.  

Please send an email to:    

social@villagesofwestminster.org to 

share your story. 

We Want to 

spotlight you -

Send us your 

story! 

No email? Call /txt 757-871-3311 (Corinne, HOA President)  with questions or comments. 

VDOT completed their resurfacing on most of 

our side streets. We’ve been told that Welles-

ley, which is actually structured a little differ-

ently, will be addressed in the future. They also 

have plans for Powner Court, which requires 

more than just resurfacing, according to 

VDOT. We haven’t been given a schedule for 

either of those, but we’ll communicate updates 

as we get them.  

V D O T  &  V O W  S t r e e t s  

H a l l o w e e n  E V E N T S  

HOA dues are an absolute necessity in the Vil-

lages.  Of all of my years on the board, this 

year we have the highest delinquency rate that 

I’ve seen.  As a board, we have to try to col-

lect the money, whether it is through an attor-

ney collection process, a lien on the property, 

or even a personal warrant in debt.  The Vil-

lages of Westminster is one of the best deals in 

town. To maintain that, we have a frugal 

budget and depend on the income from every 

home. If you need to get on a payment plan, 

call Berkeley. Don’t fall further behind. 

D O C U M E N T S  

I’ve posted copies of our governing documents 

on villagesofwestminster.org for your conven-

ience. I’m working to get copies of all of our 

meeting minutes posted, too. 

Facebook is a quick and 
easy way for us to share 
community information.  
You don’t need an 
account to access the 
neighborhood page.  
Just search Villages of 
Westminster facebook 
using a search engine. 

I m p o r t a n t—D U E S  

Halloween Party:10/30,7:30pm to 11:00pm: 

For the first time, we will have an adult only 

Halloween party at the clubhouse on Friday, 

October 30. The social committee will pro-

vide decorations and some refresh-

ments.  Please let us know you're coming.  If 

we don't have enough signed up, we may can-

cel. Find the sign-up link on our website, face-

book, or in the body of this email. 

 

Halloween Cream War, 10/31: The third 

annual cream war for middle and high school 

students (only) will be at the field after Trick-

or-Treating.  We will begin at 9:40.  It only 

lasts about ten minutes, so don't be late! The 

social committee provides some whipped 

cream, but you can bring your own, too. 

M a r k  C a l e n d a r  

10/30: Halloween Party 

10/31: Whipped Cream War (middle & high 

school only) 

11/07: Fall Yard Sale 

11/14: Fall Dumpster 

11/15: Fall Festival (more details soon!) 

11/18: Budget & November Board Meeting 

12/03: Annual Meeting  

12/07: Holiday Cookie Swap  

Let’s support each other in times of need.  If you know of a neighbor that has suffered an injury, 

loss, new baby, or other life-changing event that could use some help, please reach out me. With 

social media and web tools, it is so much easier to coordinate meals and other support.  Really, it 

is this kind of community-building support that got me involved with the HOA.  It wasn’t the 

trash cans in front of houses, I promise. - Corinne 

S o m e t i m e s ,  i t  t a k e s  a  v i l l a g e  

N e w  b o a r d  m e m b e r ,  

L i n d a  C o l e ,  w a s  

a p p o i n t e d  t o  f i l l  

N a o m i  S m i t h ’ s  s e a t .  

L i n d a  h a s  a c c e p t e d  

t h e  r o l e  o f  s e c r e t a r y  

a n d  w i l l  b e g i n  a t  t h e  

N o v e m b e r  m e e t i n g .  


